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Addendum #03 
March 6, 2023 

IFB 23-B0030 

Fiber Optic Installation 
 

 

The purpose of this Addendum #03 to IFB 23-B0030 for Fiber Optic Installation, dated March 6, 2023, 

and previously amended on February 24, 2023 and February 13, 2023, is to provide answers to the 

following questions: 

 

1. Will the City clarify SCDOT permitting requirements? 

 

SCDOT will require permitting if any work is to be completed within right-of-ways. SCDOT 

estimates 20-30 days for permit approval depending on the complexity of the work.  

 

2. The City will locate and note the pull points between the MBCC and the MBPD and will advise in a 

separate addendum. 

 

The City has located two hand-holds between the MBPD and the MBCC. The location map below 

shows the locations of the hand-holds and is hereby made a part of this addendum. More hand-holds 

may be present, however the City cannot confirm. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

City of Myrtle Beach 

Brandon Hancock 

Purchasing Office/Buyer 

Email: bhancock@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 
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Mailing Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● PO Box 2468 ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29578-2468 

Office Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● 3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29577 

 



 


